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Welcome note FAVA-VIV Asia 2015:  Food Safety Strategy: 
Antimicrobial Resistance in ASEAN Livestock (AMRAL)  
10.00 a.m. – 3.30 p.m., Thursday 12th March 2015,  VIV Asia 2015, BITEC Convention 
Center, Bangkok, Thailand.  

As the FAVA’s mission is to enhance the quality of life of the people in the region through 
responsible animal care and welfare through unified professional associations. The issue 
of Antimicrobial resistance is global concerned and becoming an issue on livestock 
production. The issue posed impact on human, animal health and international trade. 
Federation of Asian Veterinary Association (FAVA) and VNU Exhibition Asia Pacific in 
coopration, ASEAN Studies Center of Chulalongkorn University, Thai Veterinary Medical 
Association (TVMA)   Research Unit in Microbial Food Safety and Antimicrobial Resistance 
(CUFSAR) Vet Product Groups and KMP biotech Co.Ltd, Thailand have organized a one-day 
seminar on Food Safety Strategy: Antimicrobial Resistance in ASEAN Livestock (AMRAL).  
On behalf of FAVA, I would like to express my sincerest gratitude to the invited speakers 
from CUFSAR, MVA, FAO, OIE, DLD, CDC and private sectors for their kind ccontribution to 
FAVA.  

Hopefully that the FAVA-VIV Asia 2015, will be a great success and  congratulate to VIV 
Asia 2015, on the effort on strengthening a regional network for the livestock industry in 
ASEAN.  

Thanks you very much 
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FAVA, Secretary General  


